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Deborah Lopez; masseybarb@aol.com

Fwd: Accessory Dwelling Units in Front Yard Areass

Please excuse the previous email with the mistakes. My computer is taking a Labor Day break and my brain went

along. Barbara

Mayor and Council members,

Like many in Goleta, | don't think the State has the right to tell our City that we must ruin our neighborhoods by allowing
Accessory Dwelling Units (ADU). To allow ADUs in front yards is completely unacceptable. They shouldn't have the right
to change our neighborhoods by overcrowding them with more people than they were designed for.

| hope you will initiate a ADU Ordinance text amendment to prohibit ADUs in front yards. This would help protect
the character of neighborhoods. At a minimum they should be prohibited in any setbacks especially the front setback.

Please stand up for our neighborhoods by prohibiting ADUs in front yards.

Barbara



